
American IRA Resumes Operations Following
Hurricane Helene

We are pleased to announce that our

physical office has gradually begun

restoring operations as of 9 A.M. on

October 7th, 2024.

ASHEVILLE, NC, UNITED STATES,

October 7, 2024 /EINPresswire.com/ --

As we continue to navigate the ongoing

effects of Hurricane Helene, American

IRA is committed to keeping our valued

clients informed. We are pleased to

announce that our physical office has

gradually begun restoring operations

as of 9 A.M. on October 7th, 2024.

Operational Updates

Our team is focused on ensuring a

smooth transition back to full

functionality. We are currently

evaluating utilities, infrastructure, and

staffing capabilities to provide the best

service possible. We appreciate your

understanding during this process.

Processing Transactions

We are actively processing all distributions, payments, and transactions, including the purchases

and sales of assets, in the order they were received during our office closure. We kindly ask for

your patience as we work through these requests. Please note that we are not approving any

rush transactions at this time, and we recommend allocating extra time for the completion of

any new transaction submissions.

For those with new account applications or transfers from existing custodians, please rest

assured that these are being processed alongside other transactions.

http://www.einpresswire.com
http://americanira.com
http://americanira.com
https://americanira.com/2024/10/07/hurricane-helene-update-american-ira-operations-resuming/


Infrastructure Challenges

As we resume operations, we face challenges with intermittent power and cell service in various

areas. Additionally, many downtown and outlying areas are still without running water, which

affects our office facilities. Unfortunately, we currently do not have public restroom access. If you

plan to visit us, please make arrangements accordingly.

Gratitude for Your Support

We want to extend our heartfelt thanks for the many caring messages we have received during

this time. Your support and understanding mean a great deal to us as we work diligently to

restore our services and meet your needs.

We appreciate your continued patience and fortitude as we navigate these challenges together.

Should you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out to us at 866-7500-IRA

(472) or email us at Marketing@AmericanIRA.com. We’re here to help!
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This press release can be viewed online at: https://www.einpresswire.com/article/749808574

EIN Presswire's priority is source transparency. We do not allow opaque clients, and our editors

try to be careful about weeding out false and misleading content. As a user, if you see something

we have missed, please do bring it to our attention. Your help is welcome. EIN Presswire,

Everyone's Internet News Presswire™, tries to define some of the boundaries that are reasonable

in today's world. Please see our Editorial Guidelines for more information.
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